
Instructions for accessing your Class Blog 

In order for your child and your class teacher to keep in contact during the school 

closure, we have created a class blog for each class. 

On the blog, your child can tell us what they have been learning at home. They can also 

ask questions if they need some help with any of the activities they have been directed 

to complete.  

To find the class blog, please ask your child to follow the directions below: 

Log into your Purple Mash account – remember the website for Purple Mash is 

www.purplemash.com/sch/stjohnfisher       

(If you have forgotten your log in details then call the school office and they will give you your username 

and password. It should also be in your Homework Book) 

Once you have logged in using your username and password you will automatically go to 

the main page – which looks like this 

 

Now click on the green ‘Sharing’ icon that looks like a planet – Then this dropdown will 

appear.  

Next click on the grey tab – ‘Shared Blogs’ 

  

Now your class tab will appear – 

click on it to enter your class blog 

page.  

This example is for St Bernadette’s 

Class – when you log in you will see 

the icon for your own class. 

http://www.purplemash.com/sch/stjohnfisher


 

Now you will be able to add a note to our class blog. 

First you can read a message from your class teacher  

Then you can click on the green add symbol to open a page for you to write your own 

message 

 

Now you can write your own message. 

Give it a title – e.g. What I have been learning this week or What I have enjoyed 

learning about 

Then you can write your comment or your question 

Just make sure that you click on the ‘Save and Publish’ button at the bottom or else 

your class teacher won’t be able to see it. 

Once your class teacher has read your message, then they will respond to you and your 

message will appear on the class blog so that the rest of the class can see it too.  

 

 

We are all looking forward to hearing from you about your home learning.  


